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The COVID-19 pandemic continues to cause great disruption to the world at large and to 
College Sailing and its Afterguard. There is no 2022 Afterguard Championship planned.  
 
Graduating Seniors and friends of college sailigy may subscribe to the ICSA Afterguard list:  
alumni@lists.collegesailing.org, by visiting 
http://lists.collegesailing.org/mailman/listinfo/alumni to maintain connection to the sport and 
encouraged to find ways to support College Sailing through volunteering and donating in the 
future.   
 
University administrations, societal and governmental guidance will provide the potential for a 
2023 Afterguard Championship at 2023 National Championships, pending championships 
restructuring being considered.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
 

Gail M. Turluck 
Afterguard Committee Chair 
Afterguard Events Subcommittee Chair (Acting)  


